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26th March 2019  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Y4 trip to Kew Gardens  

This year we have been learning about plants and how they grow.   

In order to support your child’s learning we have organised a trip to Kew Gardens. The day 
will include a visit around Kew Gardens and a workshop that focuses around plants, how they 
grow and the maths involved with gardening. This is a really exciting opportunity for pupils to 
see how their learning at school is relevant to life in the real world.   

The trip will be on Tuesday 21st May 2019. In order for this visit to go ahead, a voluntary 
contribution of £13.00 per child is needed.  This will cover the cost of the teachers and guides 
at Kew Gardens as well as coaches to and from the venue. Please return the attached 
permission slip and voluntary contribution via the School Money system or cash by Monday 
29th April 2019.  

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.   

Many Thanks,  

 

 

Miss Booth and Miss Rowe 

Year 4 Trip to Kew Gardens  
 

I give permission for my child ____________________________Class _________________ 

to take part in the day visit to Kew Gardens on Tuesday 21st May 2019.  

 
 
 I have enclosed the contribution of £13.00 

 I have paid for the trip on the parent’s online School Money system 

 

Signed __________________________________________ Date ____________________ 
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